
 

On behalf of everyone at Energia Group, we are delighted to kick off the Energia All Ireland 
League (AIL) for the 2024/25 season. We look forward to seeing lots of familiar faces out on the 
pitch, as well as welcoming some new ones, in what we’re sure will be another thrilling year of 
club rugby. 

The increase in attendance at last season's Energia AIL games was testament to the League's 
exceptional quality, and we hope to see even more enthusiastic fans this year.  We extend our 
heartfelt thanks to the clubs, players, and volunteers for their commitment and hard work, 
which played a vital role in the success of the 2023/24 season.  

Our commitment to Irish Rugby, as Official Energy Partner to the IRFU and title sponsor of 

the Energia AlL, focuses on supporting rugby at all levels, from grassroots to professional.  

We’re delighted to have 60 teams partaking in this year’s Energia AIL and wish everyone the best 
of luck in the upcoming season. 
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